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Dear Parent, 

With the end of the school year quickly upon us, we know that you are making plans for your child's summer vacations and activities. However, the break from school activities often causes students to experience a lag in learning upon returning to school in the fall. Research shows students easily lose a couple of months' worth of math skills during the long summer break. 

In an effort to lessen this effect, I would like to recommend LeapAhead! online summer math program . This program aims to help reduce the usual summer math learning loss by providing a small daily dose of math practice. 

For 10 - 20 minutes a day, four times a week, LeapAhead! online summer math program will help 

• retain math skills learned during the school year 
• strengthen children's problem solving and critical thinking skills 
• enrich children's interest in math 
• boost children's confidence in math 

LeapAhead! is a flexible and easy to follow online math program. Find out more about LeapAhead! and register your child at Noetic Learning’s web site http://www.noetic-learning.com. 

Math is one of the most important foundation subjects and many students start developing math anxiety early in their elementary school years. Building a solid math foundation will open many exciting career opportunities for your child. 

We hope that you will enroll your child in LeapAhead! and help your child in improving math skills and developing confidence in math during the summer. 

Sincerely, 

<Your Teacher> 

